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MEMORANDUM 

 

 TO:    All Health and Nutrition Program Participants  

FROM:  Health and Nutrition Program Unit  

DATE:  December 18, 2018   

SUBJECT:  November 2018 Claim for Reimbursement  
 

 

 

 

This memorandum states Arkansas Department of Human Services- Health and 

Nutrition Program policy for November 2018 claim for reimbursement.  

 

 

Due to the possible Governmental Shutdown and to avoid any delays in payment, please submit 

all November 2018 claims for reimbursement, by close of business Wednesday December 19, 

2018. Any claims submitted after this date, may experience a delay in payment.   

 

 

Please keep this memo on file for quick and easy reference. A copy is also available on the 

resource library under HNP Mass Alerts.  If you have any questions regarding this memo, 

please contact your Program Specialist at: 501-682-8869.  
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